
Year 2 Update 13.12.24 

RE    

• This week we have looked at the Visitation, where Mary visited her cousin Elizabeth. 

• We have also looked at Mary and Joseph’s journey to Bethlehem.  

• Next week, we will be concluding our Advent topic.  

Vocabulary: Advent, Christmas, prayers, preparations, Visitation, Bethlehem.  

English 

• We have started our new book – Dragon Post.  

• We have looked at the common features of letters this week. 

• The children have also looked at postcards and have had a go at writing their own postcards 

about their time at school.  

Vocabulary: letter, recipient, sender, address, feature,  

Maths 

• This week we have begun looking at money. 

• The children have been making different amounts using coins and solving addition and 

subtraction questions involving money. 

• Next week, we will be continuing looking at money. 

Vocabulary: addition, subtraction, pound, pence, currency, change  

School trip - Tuesday 17th December 

On Tuesday 17th December we will be taking Year 2 classes to see ‘Aladdin’ at Watford Palace 

Theatre. A coach will take the children to the theatre and will bring them back. The collection time, 

for you to pick your child up from school, will be approximately 4.15pm. This will depend on traffic 

delays. 

Polar Express Day – Wednesday 18th December – children can come to school wearing pyjamas. 

Christmas Party - Thursday 19th December 

On Thursday afternoon, we are having our Christmas parties. Children are invited to attend school in 

their party clothes on this day.  Please pack them a small nut-free snack for them to have at the 

party.  This could be a drink with one of the following a biscuit/fruit/crisps/cheese. 

Please do not pack a big snack as they will be having it in the afternoon shortly after their lunch. 

Please ensure no glass bottles or containers are used. 

Extra information:  

• Please make sure all children have plimsolls in school. 

• Reading books are given out on Fridays to be returned the following Thursday. 

• Library books are changed on Wednesdays for Lisbon and Friday for Padua.  

• Friday 20th December – term finishes at 1.30pm. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Bella, Eleay and Laura 


